
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Stroud Township Board of Supervisors will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, 
November 29, 2022 at 3:00 p.m. at the Stroud Township Municipal Center, 1211 N. 5th Street, 
Stroudsburg, PA 18360.  Applicant, Triplets Family Diner, Inc., has requested the public hearing 
pursuant to §461 of the Pennsylvania Liquor Code to consider and receive public comment on 
the intermunicipal transfer of Alexios Kotretsos’ Pennsylvania Restaurant Liquor License 
R21389, LID # 46059 (including permits for extended hours and Sunday sales). Applicant wants 
to transfer the Pennsylvania Restaurant Liquor License now used at the Chestnuthill Diner, 
Route 209, P.O. Box 872, Brodheadsville, Chestnuthill Township, PA 18322-0872 to the Triplets 
Family Diner at 1947 West Main Street, Stroudsburg, Stroud Township, PA 18360. Following the 
public hearing, the Township Supervisors may consider and decide a resolution to approve or 
disapprove the Applicant's request. 

 
The complete application is available for inspection (without charge) or copying (for a 

charge not exceeding actual copying costs) at the Municipal Center during regular business 
hours. If you require any special accommodations to attend, please contact the Township at 
(570) 421-3362 at least one day in advance. 

 
WEITZMANN, WEITZMANN & HUFFMAN, LLC 
By:  Todd W. Weitzmann, Esquire  
700 Monroe Street 
Stroudsburg, PA  18360  
Stroud Township Solicitors 


